
Kindergarten News     March 17, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope and pray that you and your families are all well.  

 

This is new experience for us all. Until we are back to 
“regular” school. I will be posting on my webpage and our 
class SeeSaw app.  If you are not on our class app, I will 
continue to stay in contact with you through text messag-
es. However, I encourage you to also check this web page.  
 
I hope tomorrow to have some educational web sights  
linked to my web page, also activities and ideas that you 
may use with your child.  Today, you should find our updat-
ed Sigh Word list as a link.  
 

 Know that you all are in my thoughts and prayers.  
 Please tell your children hello for me and that I...  
                                Wish them Well! 

            Alisa Webb 

 

P.S. “We Wish You Well” is a song we sing in our classroom.  

I have been singing and humming this tune all day long.    


